


Here at FACES we provide a safe, fun environment, a place 

children want to come to. 

Providing high quality and value for money provision that 

fulfils the needs of children and their parents is imperative.

We adopt the same high expectations and standards as the 

school. 



Mrs Anderson

Mrs Burrows

Mrs Parry

Miss Luter



Breakfast Club – 07:30am – 08:45am

Children will be offered breakfast when attending. This includes a choice of cereal, 

toast, fruit and a drink. 

After School Club – 3:15pm – 6:00pm

Children will be offered a healthy snack, fruit and yoghurt. 

We also have themed nights where the children will have the opportunity to try foods 

from around the world. 







Day Menu Activities

Monday Crackers with butter or soft cheese.

Salad – cucumber, 

carrot sticks, lettuce and tomatoes.

Yoghurt 

Infants – Group read and group activities. 

Juniors – Homework or TT Rock stars/Reading plus.

Tuesday Sandwiches – Ham, tuna and cheese.

Salad – cucumber, carrot sticks, lettuce and 

tomatoes.

Jelly

Yoga in the hall then outdoor games/puzzles indoors 

(weather dependent).

Wednesday Pesto pasta  

Fruit – Strawberries, bananas and tangerines. 

Yoghurt

Arts and crafts indoors/outdoors (weather 

dependent). 

Thursday Sandwiches – Ham or cheese.

Fruit – Strawberries, bananas and tangerines.

Jelly

Rounders or just dance in the hall (weather 

dependent). 

Friday Pizza and fruit.

Ice cream. 

Movie night. 



To register your child we require you to complete a registration form and return it to 

the school prior to your child’s attendance. 

In this document we require contact details, any allergy or dietary requirements 

your child may have and the contact details for parent/guardian.  

The form also has terms and conditions of using the facility which must also be 

signed and returned. 

If for any reason you are changing the person collecting your child please let us 

know in advance by using the contact number for FACES which can be found in 

the registration form.  



We look forward to welcoming you and your child to 

ELE and FACES. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to 

contact myself or the school. 


